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Republic Industr' inc. LiLense No. 12-15641-02E
Dor-0-Mat .on
ATTN: Mr. Loren Slaybaugh

Vice President,
Engineering

7350 W. Wilson Avenue
Chicago, IL 60656

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter dated Jtae 7, 1979, informing us of the steps
you have taken to correct the noncompliance identified in our letter
dated April 23, 1979. We will examine your corrective action during a
future inspection.

With reference to the Immediate Action Letter issued to you, by us, on
April 6, 1979, the SD48 Smoke Detector units which you have on hand in
locked storage are not to be distributed by Republic Industries Inc.,
Dor-0-Matic Division, Chicago, Illinois, when Nittan Corporation receives
their appropriate licensing. These units cannot be distributed until
such time that you can verify by possession of the appropriate documenta-
tion, that the SD48 Smoke Detector units on hand have been tested and

have passed the inspection program procedures and techniques as prescribed
by and specified in the Nittan Corporation license and license application
documents.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

60..~
A. B. Davis, Chief
Fuel Facility and
Materials Safety Branch
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